
   
 

 

                                         

                                                                      

                                                                               

                                                                                                          

                                               

  

Rutherford B. Hayes 
(1822 - 1893) 

 Wounded five 
times in Civil War, 
known for bravery. 

 Reformed the civil 
service, supported 
equal rights, and 
restored confidence 
in the presidency. 

 

James Garfield 
(1831 - 1881) 

 Civil War general, 
fought civil service 
corruption. 

 Ambidextrous, able 
to write a sentence 
in Latin with one 
hand and Greek 
with the other. 

 

Chester Arthur 
(1829 - 1886) 

 Civil War veteran.  
 Continued Garfield’s 

civil service reform. 
 Owned 80 pairs of 

pants and would take 
late night strolls, 
often returning 
around 3 a.m. 

Grover Cleveland 
(1837 - 1908) 

 Politician, lawyer, 
served as president 
two different times. 

 Praised for honesty, 
self-reliance, 
integrity, and anti-
corruption. 

 

Benjamin Harrison 
(1833 - 1901) 

 Civil War general. 
 Grandson of 

President W.H 
Harrison. 

 Refused to use new 
light switch tech-
nology, fearing 
electrocution. 

 

Ulysses S. Garnt 
(1822 - 1885) 

 Civil War 
Commanding General. 

 Received a $20 
speeding ticket as 
president for driving 
his carriage too fast in 
Washington, D.C.  

Grover Cleveland 
(1837 - 1908) 

 His great grandfather 
fought at Bunker Hill 
in the Revolutionary 
War. 

 Caused by cancer, he 
had an artificial jaw 
that he kept secret.  

 

Andrew Johnson 
(1808 - 1875) 

 Born poor, 
worked as a tailor, 
mayor, governor. 

 Supported the 
Homestead Act, 
allowing settlers 
to own new 
western lands. 

  

William McKinley 
(1843 - 1901) 

 Last president to 
serve in the Civil 
War. 

 He promoted tariffs 
to protect 
American factories 
and workers. 

 

William Taft 
(1857 - 1930) 

 He was appointed a 
judge in his twenties, 
and later became the 
Chief Justice of the 
Supreme Court. 

 He was known for 
being a hard worker. 

 

Woodrow Wilson 
(1856 - 1924) 

 He led the U.S. in 
World War I. 

 He was a professor at 
Princeton Univeristy 
and became Governor 
of New Jersey. 

 He supported a federal 
income tax. 

 

 

Theodore Roosevelt 
(1858 - 1919) 

 Statesman, writer, 
adventurer. 

 War hero in the 
Spanish-American 
War. 

 He is one of the four 
presidents on Mt. 
Rushmore. 

 

Calvin Coolidge 
(1872 - 1933) 

 He was quiet man who 
believed in smaller 
government and racial 
equality. 

 He would rub Vaseline 
on his head while 
eating breakfast in bed 
every day. 

 

Abraham Lincoln 
(1809 - 1865) 

 Lawyer, 
statesman, self-
educated. 

 Led the country 
through its most 
difficult time: the 
Civil War. 
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Warren Harding 

(1865 - 1923) 
 He supported 

lower taxes to 
help the 
economy grow. 

 He lost the White 
House china in a 
card game. 

 


